







November 11, 2010

Dear Veteran,

    My name is Anita and I am a seventh grader at Terrill Middle School.  I am writing to show my thanks and appreciation for your service to our country. I know that it is because of your service that I am able to live in a free country and to feel safe every day. 

    Do you like sports? My favorite sport is soccer. I play goalie on my travel team, and I go to soccer camp in the summer. I also follow professional soccer. My favorite team is Arsenal, but I also follow the New York/New Jersey Red Bulls. I loved watching the World Cup last summer—it was so exciting to see so many soccer fans in the United States! Did ever get to play sports when you were serving overseas?

     I want to thank you for your service. I know that you might not hear it very often, but I really appreciate the sacrifices that you made to keep us safe. It is because of your service that I am able to go to school every day, to hang out with my friends, and to not have to worry about basic freedoms. I know that kids in some other countries are not as lucky as me. You and your fellow soldiers have made it possible for me to pursue my dreams. 

    My grandpa is a World War II veteran, and he said that one of the hardest parts of serving was being away from his family. He was really glad to finally come home at the end of the war. How did you stay in touch with your family during the war?

    On this Veterans Day, I wish you happiness and good health. I hope that you feel proud of your actions, because we are proud that you protected us. Thanks again for all that you have done for me and for this country. 

Sincerely,

Anita Bath

